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九龍華仁書院安省舊生會理事仝人恭賀 
 

2008 Spring Banquet  戊子年春茗    
 
 

Date: 1 March, 2008, Saturday 
Time: Mahjong Competition – 3:00 PM               Dinner – 6:30PM 
Venue: Empire Oriental Cuisine 新世界酒樓 (formerly New World Palace Chinese Restaurant) 
             3600 Victoria Park Avenue, Toronto 
Price per person:  Dinner – $35                             Mahjong Competition – $10  
Keynote speaker: Yu-Cheong Chan, Deputy Director of Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office  

                  in Toronto  
Please call Mr. Anthony Ho in the evening at 416-222-3020 or by e-mail for reservation. Make sure 
to join us to kick start our 25th anniversary celebrations. 
 
WYKAAO 25

th
 Anniversary Fund Raiser 

 

As the finale 
of our 25th 
Anniversary 
festivities, we 
are planning 
to hold a fund 
raising event 
this coming 
November at our Annual General 
Meeting/anniversary celebration for Mr. Laurence    “山中一角”– 黄達昌  
Tam‟s “The Cradle of New Chinese Ink Painting Movement” (新水墨畫運動的搖籃) exhibition at 
the Chinese Cultural Centre of Greater Toronto in April, 2009.    At present the exhibit is touring 
mainland China and will arrive in Canada early next year. After its first stop at the Chinese Cultural 
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Centre Museum in Vancouver, it will move on to Toronto.  The organising committee chaired by our 
President David Wong has been hard at work in preparing an exciting visual exhibition for us.  Please 
stay tuned for more details.  
 

Class of 1956 Mini Reunion  
 

Ken Lo wrote, “Attached are 2 photos taken recently when 
some of our classmates („56) decided to get together.  In 
fact, we already had one in Hong Kong in March last year.  
We had so 
much fun that 
we decided to 
do the Hawaiian 
cruise together 
in  late  
November.  At 
the dinner table 
during the 
cruise are from 

right – Frank Yang from LA, Dr. Watt Chung Yin from 
Vancouver, Dr. Philip Wong from Melbourne, Ken Lo 
from Toronto, Dr. Chan Sai On from Vancouver.   When 
we stopped over a Hilo, we visited our „57 classmate Dr. Desmond Wong.  We were treated with the 
SWEETEST PAPAYA we ever tasted. In that photo, from right – Ken Lo, Dr. Watt Chung Yin, 
Frank Yang, Dr. Philip Wong  and Dr. Desmond Wong.”    
 
Notes from Teachers 
 

Mr. Wilson Huseh was discharged from Mount Sinai Hospital after a three-month stay.  He is now at 
Gibson Long Term Care Centre at 1925 Steeles Ave. East.  He could be reached at 416 651 7988. 
 
Mr. Anthony Ho had completed his rehab programme and is now declared fully „mobile.‟  
 
Fr. George Zee will have laryngectomy on 1 February in Hong Kong.  Please keep him in your 
prayers. 
 
Direct Subsidy Scheme 
 

After months of in-depth discussions with various experts in education, Government officials and 
members of the DSS Task Force, a decision to defer the implementation of DSS has been made. In 
his announcement today, 10 December 2007, Fr. Deignan has outlined a series of positive steps to be 
taken for the future development of the two Wah Yans and made an appeal for the support of their 
alumni.    Source –       WYKPSA

 
Next Board Meeting 
 

The next WYKAAO Board meeting will be held on Wednesday, 20 February, 2008, 7:30 PM at the 
Empire Oriental Cuisine.  Everybody is welcome. 
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